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Related to HB 231, as a DOE employee and speaking as a private person this HB 231 does not read as a 

cost saving measure or its ROI is not presented. The described entity does not need more autonomy 

when it comes to fiscal responsibility. As we all previously heard recently, the wasteful nature of the said 

department in buying $1,000,000 in time clocks that went unused. If anything, the DOE needs to be 

more fiscally regulated, especially in its areas of centralization.  

 

Harold Ames, Public Servant   
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